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Another way of preventing or reducing food waste, is to support WA businesses that are actively
implementing food waste reduction. For example, if a state funded entity (agency, office, etc.) is
selecting a venue (hotel, casino, etc.) to hold a conference or other type of meeting, they should be
required to give priority to those businesses who are composting their food waste, donating to food
banks, etc. These venues should rank higher in any selection criteria for these type of state
authorized events. WA should not be spending state funds at venues that don't align with state
policies and initiatives.


